
 
 

 The Stepper-ettes Present: 

Light’s, Camera, Action! 

Recital 2021 

Ralston High School- 8969 Park Drive 

Saturday, May 22nd 

Students meet at 9:00am for 11:00am show. 

Students meet at 12:30pm for 2:00pm show. 

Students meet at 3:30 for the 5:00 show. 

Students meet at 6:15pm for 7:30pm show. 

LAST MINUTE DETAILS: 

 Upon arrival it is very important that students find their class signs. 

 Have students eat a meal at home before coming to the show   

 IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT STUDENTS MEET ON TIME 

 STUDENTS SHOULD ARRIVE FULLY DRESSED WITH THEIR HAIR AND MAKE-UP DONE 

 Our schedule will be tight and no time is allowed to change clothes.    

Students may wish to bring touch up items such as lipstick and hairspray.  Please 

have them wear a black mask.   

 It is very important to have all items labeled clearly with your name!   Students may 

bring a disposable water bottle.    

 Only parents signed up to help should attend early practices.   

 Please no siblings, friends, or other family members at practice. 
 

RECITAL 

 Doors will open 30 minutes before show time.  Open Seating is first-come-first 

served.  NO SEATS MAY BE RESERVED.  Guests may be asked to wait outside or in their 

cars to alleviate congestion in the lobby.   

 No tickets are needed and friends and family may attend free of charge! 

 Various tables will be set up in the commons area as guests arrive including the DVD 

order table and a flower and gift table.  Cash or checks please for the gift table.   

 The show will last approximately 1 hour.   

 

COVID GUIDELINES- All audience members must wear a mask.  This is the school’s rule.  

Performers will also be wearing masks and we ask that students bring a plain black mask 

to the show.  Following the performance, audience members will be directed to exit using 

the lower level doors.  Thank you so much for your understanding.  We are extremely 

excited to be able to have the recital and celebrate all that students have learned this year! 

 
 

Reminder…No regular classes will be held following the recital.  Our summer, however, 

will be very busy!  Watch summer schedule for special practices and performances.  

Performances provide valuable lessons and precious memories to last a lifetime.  Thanks 

for an amazing year!    

          Sue 

BE SURE TO CHECK THE STEPPER-ETTE WEBSITE AND FACEBOOK PAGE OFTEN FOR UPDATES 

ABOUT THE SUMMER SCHEDULE AND OPEN HOUSE. 
 


